
June 4, 2021 

 

The District has been notified that a South Mountain Elementary student tested positive for 

COVID-19. The student’s last day in the building was June 3. District administration has been in 

contact with the PA Department of Health and are coordinating all actions in accordance with 

their guidance and the protocols established in our Health and Safety Plan. Individuals identified 

as close contacts have been identified and contacted by the District. 

  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Steve Kirkpatrick 
 


